
 
 

Attachment A to Informational Supts. Memo No. 62 
 

Technical Assistance Audio Conference 
Virginia Preschool Initiative 

 
Registration Form 

 
Please fax this form to Barbara Young, elementary science specialist, at (804) 786-1703 no later than Wednesday, April 9, 
2008. 
 

Date and Time School Divisions Toll Free Number Passcode 
Thursday, April 17, 2008 

10 a.m. – 11 a.m. 
 

A-I 
 

(866) 842-5779 
 

8042252063 
Thursday April 17, 2008 

2 p.m. – 3 p.m. 
 

K-P 
 

(866) 842-5779 
 

8042252063 
Friday, April 18, 2008 

10 a.m. - 11 a.m. 
 

R-Y 
 

(866) 842-5779 
 

8042252063 
  

Participating School 
Division/Locality: 

      

 
Participants 

Name:       Title:       

Name:       Title:       

Name:       Title:       
 
 

Person Completing Form:       Phone:       E-mail:       
_______________________________________________________________________________  ____________________________ 
 
If you have questions in advance of the workshop on any aspect of the Virginia Preschool Initiative, please list them 
below.  
 

1.                                                           
 
 
2.                                                          
 
 
3.                                                          
 
 

Please fax completed form by Wednesday, April 9, 2008, to: 
 

Barbara Young 
Elementary Science Specialist 

Fax No:  (804) 786-1703 
Phone No:  (804) 225-2676 

E-Mail:  Barbara.Young@doe.virginia.gov 
 


